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I strongly opposed removing vote by mail. As a postal employee we make every 

effort to ensure Ballots are handled correctly and effectively to our customers. Vote 

by mail allows those that are unable to get to a voting location to vote from the 

comfort of their home. They are able to cross reference the voters pamphlet and 

ensure they are voting as the wish.  

Please vote no on removing vote by mail in Oregon.  


